Criteria and Application Process for Underserved WG Phase I 

Below are the criteria and application process to join the new CAEECC-hosted Working Group Phase 1 (data gathering and analysis).  Please carefully review the Work Group prospectus and CAEECC groundrules before applying.

[bookmark: _GoBack]See the Underserved Prospectus Phase I on the Working Group Page 

Criteria:
· Organizations with substantial demonstrated interest and qualifications on energy efficiency in California
· A detailed understanding of and working familiarity with customer segments who are likely underserved by current CA energy efficiency programs and an interest in related data gathering and analysis (which will be the primary focus of this Phase with a possible follow-on phase to develop appropriate remedies)
· Agreement to abide by all the CAEECC roles and responsibilities for Members and by the CAEECC Working Group groundrules, including but not limited to:
Ability to attend all Working Group Meetings (in person when face-to-face meetings resume, or online otherwise) [Note: Can send alternate from organization if lead representative cannot attend]; 

Process:
1. Interested potential Organizations must submit a short letter of interest to the CAEECC Facilitator by (June 10th) at raab@raabassociates.org, including the following:
a. Name of proposed organization including names and titles of the lead representative and any alternate proxy
b. Briefly explain how your organization and proposed lead representative and any alternate proxy satisfy all of the criteria described above (interest, qualifications, knowledge with customer segments who are likely underserved by current CA energy efficiency programs and an interest in related data gathering and analysis, and willingness and ability to abide by all the CAEECC roles and responsibilities and groundrules)
2. The CAEECC Facilitator in consultation with the Co-Chairs will determine eligibility of any and all applicants (and can consult with the CAEECC Members and Energy Division as needed) and get back to the applicant

Note: Applications are not necessary for CAEECC Members; however, if you haven’t already done so you need to let the facilitator know of your interest by June 10th.
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